
Northwestern Recreation Commission 
A Night in the Country Committee 

6493 Route 309 
New Tripoli, PA 18066 

 
Dear Business Friends, 
 
As a community service and fundraiser, the Northwestern Recreation Commission will be 
hosting the 23rd Annual “A Night in the Country” Festival. The event will be held on 
Saturday, August 20, 2022 at the Recreation Fields at the intersection of Route 309 and 
Northwest Road, directly across from the Northwestern High School in New Tripoli. The 
activities will begin at 4:00 p.m. and will conclude at 10:00 p.m. with a marvelous 
fireworks display. 
 
Live music performed by a local band, a variety of food and games and a car cruise will 
insure a fun-filled event. The festival has been a great success in gathering over 7,000 
people together from the Northwestern community and neighboring areas for an 
entertaining evening with family and friends. To continue making this event a success 
your help is tremendously needed. 
 
We are contacting businesses in hopes of obtaining monetary donations or other 
contributions including merchandise or gift certificates. The monetary donations will 
offset the expenses of running this event. The merchandise and gift certificates will be 
used in our Chinese Auction. 
 
A full page advertisement will be placed in the Northwestern Press prior to the event 
listing everyone who has been generous in supporting the event. The businesses donating 
monetary gifts or equivalent contributions of $500 or more will be displayed in larger 
print; $250-$499.99 will be listed in the medium print and all other contributions will 
be in smaller print. Donations and contributions must be received by Monday, July 25, 
2022 for your business to be listed as a sponsor in the Northwestern Press advertisement. 
Contributors will also be listed at the Chinese Auction Booth. 
 
Please make checks payable to: Northwestern Recreation Commission and send checks to 
Northwestern Recreation Commission, c/o NWLSD, 6493 Route 309, New Tripoli, PA 
18066. Gift certificates may also be sent to this address. Merchandise donations may be 
made by contacting Janice Meyers at 610-767-9297 ext. 14 or Kathy Hermany at  
610-442-0012 (work, Lynn Township 610-298-2645 ext. 2). Please contact Rachel Blayle 
at 508-332-0623 with any questions. 
 
Thank you for your support in making this a successful event.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Northwestern Recreation Commission 


